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JANUARY MEETING 

Thursday January 3, 2019 

Meetings are held the first Thursday of 
each month at the Alcoa Clubhouse. 

Officer’s Meeting – 7:00 PM 
Club Member’s Meeting – 7:30 PM 

 

Alcoa Clubhouse 
5022 Darlington Rd. 
Newburgh, IN 47630 

 

RANGE ADDRESS 

3299 West Eble Rd. 
Newburgh, IN 47630 

 

www.redbrush.org 

 

RANGE HOURS 

Sun – Thu         6:00 AM – 10:30 PM 

Fri – Sat         6:00 AM – 12:00 AM 

UPCOMING RANGE EVENTS… 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AR-15 Match – Wednesdays January 2, 9, 16, 23, 30 
Jason Short (812-455-3455) 
6:00 PM – 8:00 PM (Weather permitting), 400 yd. Bay 
400 yd. Rifle Bay CLOSED 
 
 
 
 
IDPA Pistol– Saturday January 5 
Brad Eadens (270-854-4090) 
7:00 AM – 3:00 PM, Bays 1, 2, 3, 5 & M.R. 
 
 
 
 
Red Brush Steel – JANUARY 13 MATCH CANCELLED 
Alan Cox (redbrushsteel@hotmail.com) 
Setup 7:00 AM, Registration 8:00 AM, Match 9:00 AM  
Bays 1, 2, 3, 5, 6 & M.R. 

**MATCHES WILL RESUME FEBRUARY 10** 
 
 
 
 
Precision Rifle Challenge – Sunday January 27 
Adam Leonberger (redbrushprc@gmail.com) 
7:30 AM – 3:00 PM, 500 yd. Bay 
400 yd. Rifle Bay CLOSED 
Registration: https://practiscore.com/clubs/red-brush-precision-rifle 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
FROM THE MEMBERSHIP CHAIRMAN – MIKE MAURER 
 

 

  

SPRINGFIELD XDs 

 
9 mm 

3.3” Barrel 
Polymer Frame 

Fiber Optic Front Sight 
 
 

 
 

(stock photo) 

MAG TACTICAL 
.22LR SUPPRESSOR 

 
Includes cost of 

Tax Stamp 
 

 

RED BRUSH 
GUN OF THE MONTH 

 
 

Firearms provided by: 
 
 

Randy Hansen 
 
 
 
 

 

The 2019 membership dues invoice were mailed November 14. If you have not received it, contact 
me for another one.  Invoices must be returned and paid in full by December 31 to retain your 
membership.  After this deadline, a new application will be required, and you will have to go 
through the induction process again.  The invoice will contain a small number of questions that 
need to be completed and returned with your payment. 

1. Emergency contact name and phone number. The newer members have provided that 
information, but there is at least 75% of the members who have not. This will go on the 
Membership database that will be accessible to Red Brush Officers in case you are involved 
in an emergency. I am asking everyone to please provide the emergency contact 
information.  It is also an excellent idea to add this information to the back of your GATE 
BADGE in permanent ink.  This will make notifying your emergency contact much 
quicker. 

2. You will be asked to provide a copy of “proof of NRA membership” as required in the by-
laws. Life NRA members need not participate as I have that information. NRA 
membership generally expires during the year and I must have proof of your new 
expiration date. 

3. Please update any changes of information such as home address, email address, phone 
number, or personal skills that would benefit the club and credit you for a workday. 

 



VETERANS, YOUR SERVICES ARE DESPARATELY NEEDED!!! 

 

 



FROM THE RANGE OFFICER – FRANK FINDLEY 

CAR BREAK-INS AND THEFTS CONTINUE 

Earlier this year we mentioned the string of car break-ins around Warrick County.  Unfortunately, 
the situation has gotten worse.  Red Brush Rifle Range recently had one of its prop vehicles 
targeted.  The wheels and several other parts were stripped from it. 

But we are not alone.  Just 9 miles/15 minutes away from Red Brush a neighborhood was targeted.  
The perpetrators not only ransacked several cars taking money, credit cards, camera equipment 
and other items; but also stole several vehicles.  Here is a link to a news story on it:  

https://www.tristatehomepage.com/news/local-news/cars-ransacked-stolen-from-warrick-
county-neighborhood/1591930241 

Given these break-ins it is advisable to secure your firearms from vehicles.   

 

IF YOU FIND OR LOSE AN ITEM AT THE RANGE, PLEASE REPORT IT 
IMMEDIATELY 

We want to make sure property accidentally lost on the range is returned to the rightful owner as 
soon as possible.  As per the range rules, this means contacting the “lost and found” person listed 
in the newsletter; currently this is Mike Maurer who can be reached at 812-490-0949 or 
mikemaurer@wowway.com.  If you have a phone, you should do this immediately from the range.  
This will greatly reduce the amount of worry people have with missing items especially firearms. 

 

PLEASE LEAVE THE BATHROOM HEATERS ON AND DOORS CLOSED 

The bathroom heaters have been turned on to prevent the water lines from freezing.   Please do 
not turn them off.  Also, please take a minute to make sure the doors to the bathroom are closed.  
These electric heaters are expensive to run and cannot protect the water lines from freezing if a 
door is left open.   

 

FIREARMS ARE A GREAT GIFT!  BUT REMEMBER TO READ THE OWNER’S 
MANUAL 

Firearms are a wonderful holiday gift; one that not only can provide pleasant memories for your 
life times but could become heirlooms that pass down for generations.  But with a new firearm 
comes an immediate excitement to shoot it.  But before bringing it to the range, please read the 
manual and familiarize yourself with its operation including its safeties. 

 

GAUGING INTEREST IN CPR, FIRST AID, AND TRAUMA CLASSES AT THE 
RANGE 

Several people have expressed interest in Red Brush hosting CPR, first aid, and trauma classes.  If 
you would like to attend classes like this, would you please send me an email or see me at a club 
meeting?  If there is enough interest, we will make it a priority for 2019. 



 

 



AREA GUN SHOWS 

 

 

** Please confirm all dates and times of gun shows for yourself.  Late changes do happen. ** 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Albany Arms & Blade Show Indy 1500 Gun & Knife Show
by Straight Shooters Enterprise by World Class Gun Shows

Saturday January 5, 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Friday January 11, 2:00 PM - 8:00 PM
Sunday January 6, 10:00 AM - 3:00 PM Saturday January 12, 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Sunday January 13, 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM

National Guard Armory Indiana State Fairgrounds
New Albany, IN Indianapolis, IN

Bloomington Gun & Knife Show National Gun Day
by Central Indiana Gun Shows Gun and JAG Military Show

Saturday January 12, 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Saturday January 19, 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Sunday January 13, 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM Sunday January 20, 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Monroe County Fairgrounds Kentucky Expo Center
Bloomington, IN Louisville, KY

Indianapolis Gun, Knife & Outdoorsman Show
by Gun Slinger Promotions USA

Friday January 25, 12:00 PM - 6:00 PM
Saturday January 26, 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Sunday January 27, 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Stout Field National Guard Armory
Indianapolis, IN



 

 

 

 

 

CLUB OFFICERS AND CONTACTS 

 
President – Joe Lutz 
812-431-3672 
joerlutz3@gmail.com 
 
 
Secretary – John Fickas 
812-477-6852 
j.fickas@insightbb.com 
 
 
Range Officer – Frank Findley 
812-483-4611 
flfindley@sbcglobal.net 
 
 
Membership Chairman – Mike Maurer 
812-305-2767 
mikemaurer@wowway.com 
 

 
 

Vice President – Mike Rasche 
812-449-9268 
mrrasche@outlook.com 
 
 
Treasurer – Bob Lawrence 
812-490-1065 
owfan@wowway.com 
 
 
Grounds Chairman – Jeff Webber 
812-431-6226 
drslayer35@gmail.com 
 
 
Webmasters – Chris Hornbeck, Darrell 
Schauss 
webmaster@redbrush.org 
 
 
Newsletter Editor – Dwain Short 
812-455-5708 
dshort7875@gmail.com 
 

LOST AND FOUND                                                                               

Members continue to leave items behind at the range, and other members are really great about finding and 
reporting them to me.  

Please notify me if you lose or leave something valuable at the range. The same goes for finding other 
member’s items. Unfortunately, I get both calls (finding and losing), but very few that connect.  

Mike Maurer 812-490-0949 or mikemaurer@wowway.com 


